
 

 

Hanoi, 21 September 2021 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

On 16 September 2021, we sent five (5) documents to our VECONAC Member 

Countries for perusal. One of those five documents was “Seven Newly Proposed 

Resolutions”. As for the Draft Resolutions, may I have an honour to refer to the Report 

of the Virtual Working Committee Meeting held on 21 October 2020. Item 7 of the 

Report says, inter alia, “Until the 33rd EBM and the 20th GA is convened, the 

Secretariat will continue to receive new Resolutions proposed by VECONAC 

members”.  

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

We have only less than three months before we hold the 33rd EBM and the 20th GA 

on 15 December 2021. I would like to take this opportunity to ask all our VECONAC 

Member Countries to send to our Secretariat more draft resolutions that you may want 

to put forward for discussion and approval. We will also send you Administrative and 

Technical Arrangements at a convenient time. 

We look forward to receiving your response soon. 

Our kind wishes and regards to you all. 

Thank you very much. 

 

MG Le Van Cau (Ret) 

VECONAC Secretary General 

 

To: VECONAC Member Countries 


